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France and the participation of French artists at the
National Centre for the Performing Arts in Ottawa .

In conclusion, the Commission expressed its satis-
faction with the progress already accomplished and th e
enlarged perspectives for Franco-Canadian cultural cooperation .
It also decided to propose to the two Governments that its
next session be held in Ottawa in 1970 .
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